

A. Find the answers from the box!

Hope	Mother	Agree	Brown	Wait
Twenty	Right	Happy	Food	Should
Right	Corn	Basket	Might	Farm
Healthy	True	Appreciate	Morning	Possible

1. A: I'm sure the teacher is kind.
B: Yes, you are _____.
2. A: Maybe he is sick today.
B: You _____ be right.
3. A: I'm not sure if they can come.
B: Let's _____ and see.
4. A: I'm certain this is the answer.
B: I _____ with you.
5. A: Perhaps the shop is closed.
B: Yes, it's _____.
6. A: I'm sure it will be fun.
B: I _____ so.
7. A: Maybe the bus is late.
B: You are _____.
8. A: I'm sure this is your book.
B: Thank you, I _____ it.
9. A: I'm not sure if this food is halal.
B: You _____ check first.
10. A: I'm certain she is a doctor.
B: Yes, that's _____.

My Chicken Farm

I have a small chicken farm behind my house. There are twenty chickens in the farm. Some chickens are white and some are brown. The chickens eat corn and rice every day.

In the morning, the hens lay eggs. My mother takes the eggs and puts them in a basket. The eggs are fresh and healthy. I love my chicken farm because it gives us food and makes me happy.

11. I have a small chicken _____ behind my house.
12. There are _____ chickens in the farm.
13. Some chickens are white and some are _____.
14. The chickens eat _____ and rice every day.
15. In the _____, the hens lay eggs.
16. My _____ takes the eggs.
17. She puts the eggs in a _____.
18. The eggs are fresh and _____.
19. I love my chicken farm because it gives us _____.
20. The chicken farm makes me _____.

B. Read the text carefully and answer the questions!

The Legend of Rawa Pening

A long time ago in Central Java, there was a poor boy named Jaka. He was very hungry and asked the villagers for food, but everyone refused to help him. Finally, a kind old woman gave him some rice. Jaka was actually a boy with magical powers.

One day, he planted a stick in the ground and pulled it out. Suddenly, water flowed from the hole. The water kept coming and flooded the land. The villagers ran away, but many of them could not escape. The area became a large lake, which people now call Rawa Pening.

1. Where did the story happen?
2. What was the name of the poor boy?
3. Who gave food to Jaka?

4. What did Jaka plant in the ground?
5. What happened when he pulled out the stick?
6. What is the name of the lake today?
7. Why did Jaka make the land flooded?
8. What can we say about the old woman's character?
9. Why couldn't many villagers escape from the flood?
10. What lesson can we learn from the story?